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MEMORANDUM FROM THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

No. €4, s. 2021
For . PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF PUBLIC AND PRIVATE HIGHER EDUCATION
INSTITUTIONS

Attention : DEANS/PROGRAM HEADS/RESEARCH DIRECTORS

Subject  : 1¢International Human Rights Research Conference

Date . June 21, 2022

The Commission on Higher Education Regional Office XI hereby endorses the
abovementioned undertaking for the support and participation of all concerned.

Faculty Members and Researchers are encouraged to participate in the 1st
International Human Rights Research Conference on July 26, 2022 via Zoom sponsored

by the University of Mindanao Digos College in collaboration with the American
University of Sovereign Nations.

Attached is the communication from Conrado B. Panerio, Jr., Research Director
and Conference Chair, which contains relev information for your reference.

MARICA ASQUEHO, Ph.D., CESO Il
Director IV

Control Number: 2022-06-17-002033

Incl: As Stated




UM DIGOS COLLEGE

Research and Publication Center
Roxas Extension, Digos City
Telefax: (082)553-2914

June 15, 2022

DR. MARICAR R. CASQUEJO, CESO III
Director IV, Commission on Higher Education XI
Loyola St., Davao City
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Dater  (pf 7 Time: /LST
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Dear DR. CASQUEJO:

Greetings!

We are pleased to inform you that UM Digos College in collaboration with the Commission on
Human Rights XI and in partnership with American University of Sovereign Nations will be
conducting a Katungod 2022: 1% International Human Rights Research Conference on July 26,
2022 via Zoom Technology. The theme of the conference is Towards data and research-driven
human rights. The conference is free. This is also officially advertised via Facebook page: UM
Digos — Research and Publication Center.

In view of the above, we would like to request for endorsement from your office so that we
can get the cooperation and full participation from HEIs in the region.

Thank you and we are looking forward for your positive response to this activity. God bless
and keep safe always.

Sincerely,

Katungod 2022 Conference.Chair
Noted by:

EDUARD L. PULVERA, MSIS TESSIE G. MIRALLES, PhD
Dean of College VP # Branch Operations '







